
 
From: Xxxxx Xxxxxx  
Sent: 05 August 2004 15:24 
To: Xxxxx Xxxxx 
Subject: RE: Mis-selling 

Hi Xxxxx, 
  
The outcome was that Policy Executive was minded to put forward a 
recommendation to the Board for mandatory codes. It is now going to the next 
available Board meeting which I have been informed will be the 21 September 
(as 7th September is apparently fully booked). Accordingly, I am not sure 
whether there is a need for the Panel to reiterate its case for the purpose of 
the Board discussion although clearly that is a matter for the Panel.  
  
Xxxxx 
  
 


